
Call: 101
Telephone: 18001 101
Visit: cambs.police.uk
Follow: CambsCops
Subscribe: eCops.org.uk

#SaferCambs

December 2022
Welcome to our December newsletter! Christmas is just around the corner! Please enjoy reading our newsletter 

which highlights key messages and advice for you and your family to remain safe during this exciting month of 
festive cheer! Parents and Carers are reminded that this newsletter is for both Primary and Secondary school 

children, and therefore trust your judgement to share what you feel is relevant information for your family. 

Support ‘Dear Santa 2022’
Embrace is a children's charity who support
child victims of crime. Embrace are running 
their Dear Santa 2022 campaign this 
Christmas. 

Want to make a difference? Buy an extra gift 
when you shop on line and help turn 
Christmas wishes into reality for some of the 
most vulnerable children in communities near
you.

For more information please visit Dear Santa 2022 - Embrace - CVOC (embracecvoc.org.uk)

Get ready for CEOP’s Festive Countdown!
The Child Exploitation and Online Protection Centre (CEOP) work with safeguarding and child 

protection partners across the UK and overseas. It protects children from harm, online and offline 

with a focus on child sexual exploitation and online protection issues.

CEOP’s 12 day festive countdown begins on Thursday

1st December 2022, providing 12 days of practical tips,

information and advice to help parents and carers with

keeping their children safer online over the school 

holidays.

Get involved and follow #CEOPFestiveCountdown 

https://embracecvoc.org.uk/dear-santa-2022/
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/ceopfestivecountdown?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV-dPfDuSD2odDq864zhhRF5ZQW1OFpuCCwF2WC1QwV5toF1dhoLBVJ2eZk6wUWnR95bfxXUrEwmYKWpfzh8hf4yGy8tQGlJF_pilsFaKd44Lml1j6JYPB25JiRWrxfECLZX0LkR3n9TZmrGwCD2ch-wr8l53RbJHVfCAMMLII22MAUaImHYQwlm9FMexHBxaw8LDgJBpGD3k8ihPoOBE4z&__tn__=*NK-R


December 2022

#SaferCambs
Call: 101
Telephone: 18001 101
Visit: cambs.police.uk
Follow: CambsCops
Subscribe: eCops.org.uk

Teaching Your Child the Dangers of Internet Shopping

Many of us are spending more time than ever shopping online. Please click on the below link to 
give you an online shopping guide to help you and your family avoid scam websites, and purchase 
items safely https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/guidance/shopping-online-securely

Shopping online is incredibly convenient, but to be safe, children and young people have to 
understand the dangers that can pop up at their next click.

Basic Tips
• Shop with your child/s. Walk them through the process, its shows them that shopping on line 

can be fun & safe with the right precautions in place. You could explore the process of 
searching for and finding items, reviewing an online cart, confirming order information and 
saving purchase confirmation pages or emails.

• Show your child/s how to log out of any retailer website that requires an account for purchase.
• Teach your child/s seven words: “What is this?” and “What do I do?” Encourage your 

child/s to ask a trusted adult if they see anything that isn’t familiar. 
• Get your child/s in the habit of double checking items and shipping totals before clicking! 

Mistakes can easily be made. Be aware of automatic purchases.

Scams
A common scam against children and young people who shop 
online is to require additional purchases or subscriptions to 
complete a purchase. This is particularly common for sites that 
offer music downloads. To avoid scams, teach your child/s to 
comparison shop and check reviews of the products they want to 
buy. When in doubt ask a trusted adult.

Personal Information and Identity Theft
Whenever your child/s buy something online, they may need to provide address and other personal 
information, such as payment method so the retailer knows who and where to ship the product. This 
information should be given out cautiously as it can lead to identity fraud. Use only secure Internet 
connections even on sites you trust, and use antivirus software that can catch files that steal 
information or track your child’s browsing history and key entries. Teach your child/s not to link 
buyer accounts to social networking sites that hold personal information such as Facebook.

Overspending
Problems such as identity theft and scams top the list of problems for children and young people 
buying online, but another big risk is for your child to overspend. 
To prevent this problem, help and assist. Introduce techniques like letting your child use a prepaid 
card or Paypal account for their purchases, which will cap how much your child/s can spend within 
a given period. 

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/guidance/shopping-online-securely
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We would love to hear your feedback & comments. 
You can contact the team via our email

SchoolsandCYP@cambs.police.uk
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Don’t ask Santa for an e-scooter!

Parking outside schools!
We are sure most of you are all aware of the continuing issues regarding 
parking outside schools during drop off and pick up times.

Unsafe, inconsiderate and dangerous parking is an offence and an increasing problem throughout our 
county, causing chaos for local residents and ultimately putting the safety of our children and others at 
risk. 
Please stop and think before parking. Consider - Am I being respectful? Am I parking illegally? Is my parking 
dangerous? We can all do our bit to reduce the issues of parking during school pick up & collection times. For 
the safety of your child, their friends and the local community we kindly request that you all park safety, legally 
and considerately. 

Remember and consider:
•DO NOT park on single or double yellow lines
•DO NOT double park
•DO NOT stop or park on the zig zag lines or pedestrian crossing
•DO NOT park on pavements, corners or junctions
•DO NOT obstruct footpaths or cycleway’s
•Consider car sharing
•Walk or cycle to school where appropriate
•And finally…DO NOT block the driveways of local residents.

Christmas message

Cambridgeshire Constabulary 
wish you all a very safe & 

happy Christmas.
We look forward to 

welcoming you back in 2023

Merry Christmas!!

mailto:SchoolsandCYP@cambs.police.uk
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